
Civil news: opportunity to bid for
telephone advice contracts

News story

Tender opportunity for Civil Legal Advice (CLA) specialist telephone advice
services in education and discrimination.

A tender is opening on 1 October 2020 for specialist telephone advice
contracts in education and discrimination.

The tender is open to any interested party that can meet the minimum tender
requirements.

We are seeking to award:

3 discrimination contracts each delivering a third of the service

3 education contracts – one larger contract for 60% of the service and
two smaller contracts, each for 20% of the service

Timescales

The deadline for submitting tenders is 9am on 5 November 2020.

Services under the new contracts will begin on 1 April 2021.

Where can I find out more?

Detailed information on the tender is available in the ‘Information for
Applicants’ document on our tender pages.

Further information

Specialist telephone advice in education and discrimination from April 2021 –

http://www.government-world.com/civil-news-opportunity-to-bid-for-telephone-advice-contracts/
http://www.government-world.com/civil-news-opportunity-to-bid-for-telephone-advice-contracts/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/specialist-telephone-advice-in-education-and-discrimination-from-april-2021


to find out more and download the Information For Applicants document

e-Tendering system – to submit your tender
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https://legalaid.bravosolution.co.uk/web/login.shtml

